Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296 Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid



20th November 2014

Dear Parents and Carers

NEWSFLASH!

At the moment there appears to be a rather virulent sickness and/or diarrhea bug in school. We have a number of children and some staff away today. Should your child succumb to the sickness and/or diarrhea, please keep them away from school for at least 48 hours after the last bout of sickness or diarrhea. In this way we hope to prevent the bug spreading.

In addition, please talk to your child about general hygiene – for example, washing their hands after going to the toilet. We of course reinforce this message but it does sometimes get 'lost' in a busy classroom with 30 children!

If your child is away from school, please telephone the school office as early as possible. If we have not heard from you we will telephone you to find out the reason for your child's absence.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Amanda Reid Headteacher



